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Dear Sarah,

Happy New Year from the Peter Paul family! With 2020 behind us, we set our sights and inten�ons
on con�nuing to support our students, families, and community in weathering this uncertain �me,
while preparing for all that is to come in 2021. We remain hopeful that be�er days lie ahead for
our families, our city, and our world. This month, we have a number of updates to share with you,
including announcements on our winter offerings, a recently launched program, and partnerships
within our community!

Check out all of this and more below, and to hear about the latest updates, connect with us
on Facebook, Instagram, and Twi�er. Thank you for your con�nued passion for Peter Paul and our
purpose to Educate the Child, Engage the Family, and Empower the Community.

Winter Programming

http://www.peterpaulrva.org/
https://www.facebook.com/PeterPaulRVA/
https://www.instagram.com/peterpaulrva/
https://twitter.com/PeterPaulRVA
https://peterpaulrva.org/get-involved/donate/online-donations/


Dinner and Discussions are back! Bring your
kids to the kitchen, pull up your laptops, and
join us as we walk through more fun and easy
recipes with Chef Keonne Lomax! We will also
be joined by partner organiza�ons to share
community resources with a�endees so you
don’t want to miss it!

Our next Dinner and Discussion of the season
will be held on Thursday, February 4th at 7:00
pm. Click HERE to register and get your
ingredients.

Ques�ons? Contact Chimere Miles at
cmiles@peterpaulrva.org.

In conjunc�on with our Info Feasts, we will be
going live each Friday on Facebook for
“Did You Know?”

This will be an opportunity to hear from our
family and community engagement staff about
Peter Paul and community updates, as well as a
chance to ask any ques�ons you may have. Our
first "Did You Know" of the season is
happening TODAY at noon. Be sure to join us!

Ques�ons? Contact Chimere Miles at
cmiles@peterpaulrva.org or Sherika Chew at
schew@peterpaulrva.org.

Parent and Caregiver Hangouts are back with
even more to offer! Join us for our morning
hangouts centered around parent support and
community building. Or come be a part of the
Promise Family Network and join us for the
a�ernoon hangouts! Our first hangout of the
season is on Wednesday, February 3rd. Please
register for either (or both!) by clicking HERE for

https://files.constantcontact.com/b9acc91f001/1850bca2-7ea7-4446-8b87-c95a372aa949.pdf
http://bit.ly/DinnerandDiscussion
mailto:cmiles@peterpaulrva.org
https://www.facebook.com/PeterPaulRVA
mailto:cmiles@peterpaulrva.org
mailto:cmiles@peterpaulrva.org
mailto:schew@peterpaulrva.org
https://files.constantcontact.com/b9acc91f001/0333fd36-35c2-44c4-a01c-7005ae95b036.pdf
http://bit.ly/PandCHangoutA


Hangout A and HERE for Hangout B. See you
there!

Ques�ons? Contact Chimere Miles at
cmiles@peterpaulrva.org or Sherika Chew at
schew@peterpaulrva.org.

Have You Heard About Our New Program?

The Z-LIFE (Leading Individuals to
Founda�onal Employment) program provides
access to living-wage employment and
wraparound support services to individuals
ages 18-24 that reside in Richmond.
 
On February 9th at 5:00 pm, our Workforce
Barrier Navigator, Sam Brown, will host:
"Naviga�ng The Job Market While Being GenZ"
live on Facebook to inform and engage young
people on the career, training, and resource
opportuni�es in the RVA area! While this
program is targeted to Gen Z, all are welcome
to join to hear more about Z-LIFE!

For more informa�on on Z-LIFE, contact Samuel Brown at sbrown@peterpaulrva.org

Science Museum of Virginia Digital Demos

https://files.constantcontact.com/b9acc91f001/18eaa3bd-97fa-4a01-9277-9cf87e47bf05.pdf
http://bit.ly/PandCHangoutB
mailto:cmiles@peterpaulrva.org
mailto:schew@peterpaulrva.org
https://peterpaulrva.org/programs/empower-the-community/
https://www.facebook.com/PeterPaulRVA
https://files.constantcontact.com/b9acc91f001/73e55483-64ab-4af0-b87e-cb1eeda03091.pdf
mailto:sbrown@peterpaulrva.org


Peter Paul is proud to partner with the
Science Museum of Virginia to bring digital
science experiments to our students! These
demos serve as a virtual field trip for our
students to par�cipate in from home. Our
students have already par�cipated in a number
of these demos that include lessons on animal
anatomy, chemical reac�ons, and much more!

Click HERE to learn more about this program.

Celebra�ng a Significant Moment in History!

Students at Peter Paul’s MLK facilitated learning program made their own pearls and peace
dreamcatchers last Wednesday to celebrate and par�cipate in the inaugura�on of President Joe
Biden and the first female Vice President Kamala Harris!

This inaugura�on marks a significant moment in history for our students as they were able to
witness the inaugura�on of the first black woman to hold the Vice Presiden�al role!

Peter Paul celebrates this important moment in history and hope it further inspires our work, as
well as the dreams of each of our students.

Peter Paul's program at MLK is an enrollment-based program for students in grades 2-8 whose
parents or caregivers are teachers, essen�al workers or live in the East End.

https://smv.org/
https://smv.org/groups/digital-demos/


Click HERE to enroll.

For more informa�on, contact Dr. Stephanie Basse� at sbasse�@peterpaulrva.org.

Congratula�ons, Chanel Bea!

 A�er more than 10 years of service to Peter Paul and the
East End community in a mul�tude of capaci�es, Chanel
Bea is leaving Peter Paul and transi�oning to a full-�me
employee as the Early Childhood Liaison with Smart
Beginnings Greater Richmond. Peter Paul is tremendously
honored to have had Chanel as a part of our family and
we are beyond excited for her future -- we also know she
won't be going far and will stay close to Peter Paul and
our work. Congratula�ons, Chanel!

Want To Make An Even Greater Impact?

 Consider making your next gi� a recurring one
and join our Monthly Giving Program!
In a �me like no other, your monthly gi� would
offer a steady stream of support to our
students, families, and community by providing
food distribu�on, academic instruc�on, school
supplies, virtual hangouts, and so much more.
YOUR monthly gi� of any size makes a
difference in the lives of many East End
families!

Join the growing number of Peter Paul supporters who provide ongoing support to our families!
Click HERE to find out more about our Monthly Giving Program.

 Stay tuned for a special monthly gi� campaign in February!

We s�ll want to hear from you!

https://bit.ly/3lI8M42
mailto:sbassett@peterpauldevcenter.org
https://smartbeginningsrva.org/
https://peterpaulrva.org/get-involved/donate/recurring-donations/


Adults 18 and over who live in the Richmond, VA area
are invited to share their experiences and opinions
related to COVID-19 in an online survey. The goals of
this study are to:

Understand the most important issues you are
facing since the spread of COVID-19 
Iden�fy priori�es for organiza�ons in your area
to be�er support community needs in the
coming months

This survey should take less than 20 minutes to finish
//bit.ly/RVACOVIDneeds 

Par�cipa�on is voluntary and all responses are confiden�al. This study is coordinated by Peter Paul
Community Ac�on Network in partnership with the VCU Department of Family Medicine and
Popula�on Health, Division of Epidemiology. 
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